
From: Nick J Horvath
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Proposed SpecialService District, St Paul
Date: Friday, July 12, 2024 2:00:50 PM

Yes, I am in favor of the levy for the Special Improvement District.

Nicholas Horvath 168 St. E Unit 4401
St Paul Mn 55101

mailto:nickjhorvath@gmail.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us


From: Mercy Das
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Downtown Improvement Special District
Date: Friday, July 12, 2024 12:20:42 PM

Hello:  Before this is approved, we need a cap on annual rate increases.  Most downtown
residents are already bracing for assessments for street maintenance in addition to individual
condo association fee increases.

I personally would like to be able to predict what this annual expense will be for the 4 years.  

Thank you, 

Mercy 
Mercy Das

10th Street 

mailto:mercydas@hotmail.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us

